

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM

SUBMITTED BY: Jim Nichols, Deputy City Manager

PRESENTER: Janice Allen Jackson

PURPOSE: The purpose of this presentation to update the City Council on the reopening of City facilities and open spaces.

FACTS: City Hall and parks have been closed to organized activities for the past few months as a result of the recent spike in COVID cases within our region. Staff has been monitoring our local COVID cases and found that they have recently declined from a high of over 1,000 cases per 100,000 people to now being below 100 cases per 100,000 over a seven day period. This new information creates the opportunity for us to consider reopening our City facilities and open spaces to our staff as well as the general public. We are seeking Council feedback on our reopening plan, to include discussion of public meetings.

OPTIONS: Discussion only Click or tap here to enter text.

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Discussion only